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Britannia Community Primary School     

 17th June - Summer Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Theo A 

Year 1          -   Harry 

Year 2          -   Izzy 

Year 3          -    

Year 4          -   Daisy 

Year 5          -   Ella 

Year 6          -    

 

 

 

Well done to Year 5 who were who are our attendance winners this week!  

     Reception - 92.2% 

     Year 1  - 96.6% 

     Year 2  - 95.4% 

     Year 3  - 97.6% 

     Year 4  - 87.5% 

     Year 5  - 96.7% 

     Year 6  - 92.5% 

 (LCC target attendance is 97%) 
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FOOTBALL NEWS 

Our Year 3/Y4 and Year 5/Y6 Football Teams have both taken part in matches recently. 

The Year 3 and Year 4 Team played away at Water Primary School and played very well, before 

unfortunately losing the match. 

The Year 5 and Year 6 Team played away at St John with St Michael Primary School and lost a very 

tight match (3-2) in extra time.   

For all the players, it was the first time they had played together as a team and also the first children 

to represent the school at football since the pandemic.  They can all be very proud of themselves 

and they represented the school magnificently.  We are hoping to get another couple of matches in  

before the Summer break. 

 

 



 

 

 

BRITANNIA SUMMER FAIR 

Our Summer Fair is on Friday 24th June, 3.30 – 5.00 p.m. 

Please come along to this exciting event!   

Raffle tickets are on sale, £1 per ticket and there are some fabulous prizes up for grabs – 

including a £75 cash prize.  Please send raffle tickets and money into school by Wednesday 

22nd June. 

Entries for the Britannia Bake Off Competition need to be in school by 9.00 a.m. on the 

Friday.  Please remember to give your name and list of ingredients in your bake.  Slices of 

the cakes will be available to buy at the Fair. 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in jars for our Year 5 Jar Stall, bottles and chocolate, 

teddies and treasure tombola items.  These can still be brought in up to the Friday morning. 

 

 

BACUP & STACKSTEADS CARNIVAL 

Thank you to everyone who has confirmed that they will be taking part in the Carnival 

parade with us next Sunday. 

A reminder that all children MUST be accompanied by an adult.  Please meet at 

Broadclough Mill, Burnley Road, Bacup by 9.30 a.m. 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs Next Week 

Monday – Years 3 & 4 Tennis 

Wednesday – Football Club 

Thursday – Newspaper Club, Football Club 

Friday – KS1 Rugby  

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

20th June   - Reception & Year 6 Class Photographs – Yogi Group Visit 

22nd June   - Skipping Workshops 

24th June   - Summer Fair – 3.30 – 5.00 p.m. 

24th June   - Gold Book Assembly (May & June) – 9.00 am 

26th June   - Bacup & Stacksteads Carnival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


